

## Join Girl Scouts

## Let's get together & form new troops!

**What:** Parents and girls are invited to a meeting to form new troops in your community!

When: Wednesday, Sep. 30, 6:30 p.m.

Where: Alhambra Civic Center Library 101 S 1st St, Alhambra

**Questions:** Contact Indera Perez at iperez@girlscoutsla.org or 626-677-2329

## Can't make it to the event?

Please email the following information to: iperez@girlscoutsla.org

- 1. Parent/guardian name
- 2. Girl's name, school, and grade
- 3. Your contact information (email and phone)
- 4. Would you consider being a troop leader or co-leader? Without volunteer troop leaders, we are unable to form new troops. Please strongly consider volunteering—step-by-step training is provided.







